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Wednesday 26th February, 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This year, World Book Day is on Thursday 5th March.   

Each class will be doing book activities in the morning but, as it is our sports afternoon, we 

are not asking the children to dress up as a book character.   

However, we would like to give the children opportunity to ‘get creative’ and so we would like 

the children to have a go at making a book character potato!   

There are lots of ideas on the internet, but we’ve put a few on this letter as examples.  Have 

fun choosing and making a character – the only limit is your imagination! 

We can’t wait to see the children’s ideas when they bring them to school on World Book Day.  

It would be great if they could also bring in the relevant book or, if not, a favourite book of 

their own. 

Many thanks,  

The Crich Carr Team 
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